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The Moslemite Magazine
PLEASE JOIN US…
You can submit anything unique about our

temple; we accept more than just articles. This

magazine is our way of keeping in touch with

our Nobles. If we all submit something quarterly

to make this magazine memorable, others will

join us too!!! 
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M
oslem Shriners

150 Years of Fellowship
• Supporting Shriner’s Children

• Serving Our Communities

• Building Men of Good Character

• Family Focused

& We’re Just Ge�ing Started!   For More Information Visit DetroitShriners.com

Share Your Love And Become A Shriner
Name

Address

City                                                  State         Zip

Phone Number

Email

Are you a Mason?

If so, what lodge?

Troy Thompson
Imperial Ambassador
Chicago Assoc. Rep.
Convention Chairman

586-994-0700

Matthew Poth
Director of Units
248-925-9240



Potentate’s

Thomas Thompson, Potentate

Greetings Nobles,

   I  would like to share some thoughts on the importance

of agreeing to disagree and respecting each other's

opinions and views, especially in today's world where

differences in perspectives seem to divide us more than

ever.

   

   Friendship is something that I truly value, and I

believe that one of the reasons it takes to endure is our

ability to have open and honest discussions, even when

we may not see eye to eye on certain topics. It is crucial

for us to remember that it is okay to have differing

opinions and views. In fact, it is these differences that

make our conversations rich and thought-provoking. 

   

   However, it is equally important for us to respect each

other's viewpoints even when we disagree. Respect is

the foundation of any healthy relationship, and it is

what allows us to engage in meaningful dialogue

without causing harm to our friendship. By respecting

each other's opinions, we create a safe space where we

feel comfortable sharing our thoughts and ideas openly. 
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   I believe that staying respectful, even in the face of

disagreement, is key to supporting our friendship. It is

okay for us to have enthusiastic discussions and debates

if we do so with kindness and empathy. We must

remember that our words have power, and it is

possible to express our views without belittling or

 hurting each other. 

   At the end of the day, our friendship is more valuable

than any difference of opinion. Let us always remember

to prioritize our relationship over any disagreement we

may have. Let us continue to listen to each other, learn

from each other, and grow together, even when our

views diverge.  I cherish my friendship`s and I am

grateful for the bond that we share. Let us commit to

respecting each other's opinions and remain respectful

and remain friends

Warm regards and appreciation,

Thomas Thompson

Potentate, Moslem Shriners



Chief Rabban’s

Gary Lewandowski, Chief Rabban

Nobles all,

   “What come ye here to do?” Ever heard that ques�on?
The answer(s): To Learn. To subdue my passions. To improve
myself in Masonry. These are (3) very dis�nct answers that
should give each of us pause and make us remember who
we are and why we are.
   
   As we enter the 3rd quarter, there is no ques�on it has been
a whirlwind of ac�vi�es, and a posi�ve and produc�ve year.
Moslem Shrine is solidly on track to cemen�ng a great future
for everyone involved.
   
   To keep this great pace going is to con�nue to change for
the posi�ve and to keep up with the �mes, especially in this
ever-changing culture we live in.

   Change…most people by virtue of human nature tend to
not really embrace change, not at first, especially if it takes
them out of their comfort zone or as the cliche’ goes; “out
of their swim lane.”

   Changes can be concerning and downright scary, but as we
all eventually come to realize, changes o�en turn out for the
be�er. Why is that you think? It is because the ones pu�ng
the efforts towards making changes and the ones accep�ng
the changes adhere to those three answers…as we all should.
  
   In January of 2023, Moslem bought (2) acres of property on
Grand River Ave. in Novi. The plans for those (2) acres, aside
from it being a sound investment, was to poten�ally see them
serve as the loca�on for a new home. These plans were
admirable and done so in good faith and with the best
interests of Moslem in mind. However, as we now know,
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that property did not pan out as the site for Moslem’s
new home, but more of an “investment” for us…but
was buying that property considered a failed a�empt 
to make Moslem be�er? ABSOLUTELY NOT! It was a
sound investment then and it is a GREAT investment
now as things have changed for the posi�ve and
con�nue to do so!
   
   The (2) structures on the property have been removed
(all done so and approved by the city under proper, legal
channels), thus increasing the property value! The zoning
for all proper�es on the north side of Grand River Ave. has
also changed, adding more value to our property. That,
along with the fact that the property is now clear of
structures, will make it more appealing to interested
investors. Once we sell it, (and it is currently for sale)
the profits will go towards helping Moslem con�nue
to build and grow.

   Moving Mighty Moslem forward…it is not what
WE do, it is what we do TOGETHER as we con�nue
to learn, con�nue to subdue our passions and
con�nue improve ourselves in Masonry.

Sincerely and Fraternally, Gary Lewandowski
Chief Rabban – 2024

"As iron sharpens iron, so a friend sharpens a friend."
Proverbs 27:17
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General Chairman’s

Jeff Geske, General Chairman

Assistant Rabban’s

David Henderson, Assistant Rabban
Dear Nobles All,

    As we enter this new phase of Moslem Shriners growth,

with new members, new Temple new friends and

acquaintances I would like to expound on a few things. 

This is a perfect opportunity to build new relationships

as well as strengthen our existing ones. To advance our

unity and fellowship amongst ourselves and our friends

within and outside of Shrinedom.  With a new Temple

will come new events and things to do.  While we

shouldn't ignore what we have planned and are doing

we should also be able to grow.

   Parade season is in full swing and even if we don't belong

to a parading unit we still can attend these events in staging

or along the path of the parade. There are many opportunities

in possibly riding in one of the childcare vehicles if they are

present or sometimes even parading with a unit that is

looking for another active member to join in. We can even

bring the families and friends to enjoy watching these

rolling festivities as well as our neighboring communities

celebrations.

   We recently completed our First Annual Corn Hole

Tournament which was a success. This like some of

the other events this may not be your game but they

still can be a great day out with our fellow Nobles. No

one is going to make you play but you can if you want to.

There are a lot of people willing to help you find a way to

have a little fun. Thank you Illustrious Sir Tommy and

David Goldsmith for a fun day out.

   There are many other ways to have some Shriner fun: the

Fireworks Cruise, the Imperial Session, and Summer Sportsmans

Raffle.  Illustrious Sir Mike and Don are always looking for a

hand if you can attend. Then there is the Mighty Moslem

Summer Picnic and the Michigan State Fair with the Moslem

Shrine Circus. Followed by several more parades and Great

Lakes Shrine Association Convention.

Thank You Nobles All,

 Moslem Assistant Rabban

David Henderson - Sola Virtus Nobilitat

   I have been a member of Moslem Shrine since May of
2007 and was fortunate enough to be Potentate in 2019.

Recently, it has come to my attention that I am considered

by some to be “one of the old guys” which, to be honest, 

I find to be both an honor and extremely amusing. 

   However, from an “old guys” perspective, it appears that

ever since we collectively went through the experiences

of Covid, the discontent or frustration of being a Moslem

Shriner is more prevalent than in pre-Covid times. So, I
would like to share my thoughts on this....
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   One of the most valuable lessons that I learned very early

on was that being a Shriner is not easy and quite frankly,

I don’t believe that it is meant to be. One of the main

tenets taught to every new Shriner is that you are asked

to give freely of your Spirit, Time, Talent, and Means to the

fraternity and to Shriners Children’s. Us “old guys” know

that the implications found within those tenets are actually

very complicated and can be deceptive in their simplicity

of wording. It is a financial burden. It is time that is taken

away from friends and loved ones. It may add a degree

of strain to relationships. It may lead to increases in stress

and anxiety, a feeling of being excluded or ignored. It may

lead to conflicts with either a group or an individual, a

feeling of inadequacy, jealousy, at times it makes you

both angry and sad. Sometimes it may feel like there is no

value in being a Shriner – and that is just to name a few....

   

   When you look at these issues, regardless of the level that

you have been or may now be experiencing, the model

points to a very simple fact: the Shrine is Family. Albeit

somewhat larger than a traditional nuclear family, the

family dynamic is there. Every individual within a family

experiences happiness, sadness, conflict, satisfaction,

dissatisfaction, elation, and disappointment directed

either internally or externally. While it is unfortunate

that not every issue may be favorably addressed or

overcome, it is the dedication to Family that is the

cornerstone for any member of the Shrine to be

content and for Moslem to move forward.

   There is a common idiom amongst Masons and

Shriners that states “the more you put into it, the

 more you will get out of it.”  Personally, I can state

without hesitation that is entirely true. While I will

freely admit that I have not seen eye-to-eye with

everyone, with decisions made or directions taken

that has impacted Moslem over the years, I still

would not trade my Shrine experience for anything.

Again, Family.

   I can summarize my personal opinions in dealing

with issues and/or discontent within Moslem in

lessons that I have learned and note, they are in no

particular order. It is entirely up to you to find value

in them or to cast them aside:

   

1. The majority of Shriners will aid you on your path

    if you ask them for help. There is a huge pool of

    knowledge and resources within Moslem Shrine

    that simply goes either unused, undervalued, or

    ignored. Never be afraid or ashamed to reach out.

2. Think for yourself. Gather all the relevant information

    available before you make a final decision on any

    issue regardless of what the underlying concern

    may be.

3. If you have an issue with someone or something,

    address it. Don’t wait for someone else to do it for

   you as it will likely never happen, and the discontent

    will only increase over time. Hopefully, the issue may

    be resolved to everyone’s satisfaction.

4. If there is a role within the Shrine that interests

    you, then make your desires known and either

    volunteer or apply for it. Don’t wait for someone

    to ask you to do it as the opportunity may slip

    away.

5. Challenge yourself. Pick a personal goal at one,

    five, and ten year increments and strive for it.

    You will be amazed at what you can accomplish,

    and the satisfaction can be immense.

6. The Divan’s roll is to not only secure the future of

    Moslem Shrine and its membership but, to support

    each Noble on their individual path. Always

    remember that they are there to support you

    just as much as they are asking you to support

    them.
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7. If you don’t like the direction that Moslem is going,

    there is an election every year for a position on the

    Divan. Compete for a spot and have a voice within

    the Temple leadership. Trying to find a workaround 

    to the process or trying to impact the process from

    the sidelines will likely fail and it may ultimately cast

    you in an unfavorable light.

8. Know the bylaws – Temple, Unit, Club, Shriners

    International, and Hospital.

9. Every Noble has the right to officially criticize

    actions taken or decisions made that they may

    feel strongly against. However, along with that

    criticism, offer an alternative or solution to your

    concerns as you may have thought of a path no

    one else has.

  

16. Titles can be impressive or even admired but,

       ultimately it all boils down to the character of

       the Noble wearing the fez.

17. Get your Lady involved. While this is a fraternity,

       the support of the Ladies, either individually or

       in groups, is critical for Moslem’s success.

       Never let them forget that....

18. Surround yourself with friends that you trust. If

       you have questions or concerns, listen to their

       advice and counsel as they will likely see things

       from a viewpoint that you have either overlooked

       or ignored.

19. Find someone to mentor. You likely had one so,

       share the experience. You both will win in the end.

20. It’s not easy because Family is not easy.

   My conclusion is simple, the path chosen by any

Shriner is unique and there will be discontent

along the way. However, it is important to

remember that these issues can be overcome

either alone or with the help of Family. Ultimately,

that is all that matters, and the decision is entirely

up to you - just don’t give up.

Yours In The Faith,

Jeff Geske - Past Potentate – 2019
    

10. If there is an activity that you enjoy but the

       Shrine does not officially offer it, then start a

       new Club or Unit. All it takes is a handful of

       like-minded Nobles to get it going.

11. The rumor mill is more than likely to be wrong.

12. Do everything in your power to keep your word.

       If you cannot, regardless of the circumstances, it
       is your responsibility to explain why.

13. Try and leave your pride and ego at the door.

       Personally, much easier said than done....

14. Communication and networking are vitally

       important. There are over two hundred Shrine

       Temples, get to know some of the members

       from other Temples during your travels or at

       various Shrine events.

15. Visit a Shrine Hospital whenever the opportunity

       presents itself. It can be a life changing event.



IN THE NEWS

   The new Moslem Shrine Temple in Farmington Hills is

progressing steadily towards completion. Dedicated

Nobles have contributed over 500 volunteer hours,

allowing us to open the business office and meeting
rooms. Outdated office furniture has been replaced
with modern alternatives.

   Currently, two spacious meeting rooms are available
for immediate use by our units, clubs, and Ladies
groups upon request through the Shrine office. We
are now focusing on enhancing the social areas of the
building. Plans include a 2,000 sq ft social room featuring
a 24-foot bar and large screen TVs. Additionally, the rear
of the building will feature a 5,000+ sq ft room with high
ceilings and a stage, perfect for hosting events such as
our renowned meat raffles and more. A small commercial
kitchen will also be installed.

   After the 4th of July holiday, demolition of several
walls will commence to expand the room sizes. Our

architect is finalizing construction drawings required

by the City of Farmington for approval to begin

construction of the social rooms. While there is no

strict timeline for completion, we are committed to

steady progress and aim to stay under budget.
The Divan recently hosted the first Stated Business
Meeting in the pre-demo hall, which was well received.
As Nobles toured the premises, they could envision
the building's promising future. We are pleased to
have initiated ten new Nobles who were fezzed in
the "fishbowl" meeting room, witnessed by dozens
of Nobles.

   Looking ahead, this summer will be filled with exciting
events at the Shrine, including an afterglow following
the Summer Sportsman’s Raffle on July 20th and the
Shrine Family Picnic on August 3rd.

   We are also planning a building dedication ceremony
and open house with the Most Worshipful Grand Master,
with the date to be determined.

The New Moslem
Shrine Temple
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Moslem Shrine Temple

Farmington Hills
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Potentate’s
Birthday Party

HONORING OUR ILLUSTRIOUS

Thomas Thompson
at

FORDS GARAGE

Classic Burger Bar • Grilled Chicken Breast • Premium Toppings
Sides • Dessert • Private Room • Cash Bar… and more!

RSVP by September 1st to Jeff Geske
586-381-8187 Ladies 

Welcome

Wednesday,
September 25th - 6-9pm

$40.00 per person

SPACE IS LIMITED!!!!!
10
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Let The
Games Begin!!!
CornHole 2024
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The Derby PartyThe Derby Party
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Good Day Nobles, 

   Summer is upon us and your favorite band of nincompoops is out and about doing what we do best! What is that you ask?

Well…I didn’t know you were going to ask a question. I wasn’t prepared. Let me think a minute….Hmm. Oh yeah, now I

remember…We are out there representing Moslem Shrine Temple in a positive way, like the good Shriners that we are! 

The Moslem Shrine Clown Unit is very visible and participates in each parade, the Circus, and several special events

throughout the year which helps put the spotlight on our important organization and its philanthropy, Shriners Children’s

Hospitals. 

   

   So far this year we have participated in the Lincoln Park and Sterling Heights parades, and we have a few more on the

calendar this summer, and even into early fall. We have a few other special events lined up over the summer which will

keep us in the public eye, but our shining moment, or Momento Splendente as we’ll prefer to call it, will of course be this

year’s Shrine Circus at the Michigan State Fair. A recent poll conducted by us suggests that most people actually attend the

State Fair just to see us. Hmmph. Interesting. We hope to see you and your families under the Big Top this year as well! 

   Have you considered becoming a Clown but didn’t know how? I have good news for you, it is easier than you think. All you

have to do is reach out to us, or come to a Unit meeting, and we will help get you on the pathway to a prestigious, elegant,

refined, and dignified life …UH WAIT A MINUTE, that’s a lie. This is a Clown Unit not a Finishing School. Buffoonery is all

you will actually learn from us. However, you will be a buffooner with the finest of buffoonists whomever buffooned – that

right there is worth the price of admission alone! But wait, there’s more !!! You could also become a member of one of

Moslem’s oldest and most revered Units, the Clown Unit. Our Unit of dedicated Shriners has been serving the philanthropy

and enjoying the fraternity of Moslem Temple since 1966. I would venture to say that some of the finest Shriners in the

history of Moslem Temple have been members of the Clown Unit. We would welcome any Noble willing to give it a try. 

  Enjoy the summer Nobles.  Be sure to support and participate in the many great events YOUR Shrine Temple has planned

for summer of 2024!  

Fraternally, 

Toejam 

Clown Unit Skribbler 
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR A

BBQ
PICNIC

BBQ PICNIC
SATURDAY, AUGUST 3RD, 12:00PM - 5:00PM

DETROIT SHRINERS OFFICE
37987 INTERCHANGE DRIVE - FARMINGTON HILLS, MI 48335

FOOD- BEVERAGES
GAMES - BOUNCE-HOUSE

ANNUAL SHRINE FAMILY PICNIC

IN THE NEWS

The Motor Corp is looking for new riding members to join Moslem Shriners elite parade unit.

The Motor Corp Unit has changed our motorcycle requirements regarding the Harley-Davidson motorcycles. You
must have a late Model Arctic White Ultra Classic. You can buy a new or used motorcycle as long as it meets the
Unit’s requirements. The Motor Corp Unit used to purchase a new Harley-Davidson every two (2) years.
That requirement is not the case today.

The Motor Corp Unit will teach you (and practice) our parade and competition maneuvers.
The Moslem Shriners’ Motor Corp has over sixty (60) years of riding tradition. Come ride with us.
Contact Unit Director Gary Kolwaski at 248-842-6059 for information relating to date, time and location of meetings.

Join the Best, Ride with the Best.

“We Ride So Children Can Walk”

Moslem Shriners Motor Corp
From Behind the Handlebars
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MEETING SCHEDULE
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The Moslemite
Magazine

A publication of the Moslem Shrine Center
46850 Grand River Avenue

Novi, MI 48374

A Philanthropic Organization - Dated Material - Please deliver within 3 days.
The Moslemite is the official publication of Moslem Shrine Temple

Have you connected with us yet?
DetroitShriners.com

Nobles,

Are you receiving the monthly Moslemite Magazine email sent using Constant Contact from

Detroit Moslem Shriners? If not, please contact our Recorder to verify your email!

Robert W. Pate, P.P.

Recorder, Moslem Shriners

Office (248) 569-2900 ext 4
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